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Sue Cooke
Development Control
Planning Services
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall
Argyle Street
I-ondon WCIH 8ND

2rlm4/5025/P

Re

22nd September 2004

Dear Ms. Cooke,

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended):
Land adjacent to 79 Belsize Lane, London NW3

Further to my letter of 15th September 2004, I further clarify as follows:-

Whereas the metal window sample submitted to the Council was rejected, we can confirm that
timber windows as per the submitted drawings were substituted.

I trust this is clear and apologise for any confusion.

I would be grateful to have a conversation with you and/or a meeting, if you prefer in order to
expedite matters and ensue that the Council is fully satisfied with this development.

Yours sincerely,

Nigel Buller
For and on behalf of
Buller Greenbury Associates Limited


